
Hi, I’m Astrid from the Gunnersbury team! You might know that Gunnersbury is now 
overseen by a charity – the Gunnersbury Museum and Park Development Trust. Last 
year we had a big recruitment drive and our new board of trustees is brimming with 
diverse professionals, including two local councillors, who are all passionate about the 
park and museum  
  
We want to share the highlights from their Board meetings in these brief videos – the 
important updates and decisions which will help shape Gunnersbury‘s future. 
  
The last board meeting was all about recruitment! On the Gunnersbury staff team, 
we’ve got some new starters for our commercial department as we look to grow our 
wedding business and other commercial hires. We need to generate several million 
pounds to secure the day to day running and Gunnersbury’s future, all for the benefit of 
the local community.  
  
We’re also excited to announce that we will soon be looking to recruit new Directors for 
the Gunnersbury CIC board.  The CIC is now a subsidiary of the Trust and we’ll soon be 
looking to recruit Directors, one ideally with expertise in events, so stay tuned for more 
updates if you’d like to get more involved at Gunnersbury. 
  
Our board meetings are held every two months so stay tuned for the next video soon! In 
the meantime, we’ve got a very exciting announcement coming up about the 
Community Choice project, following on from last year’s successful community vote for 
the Hedgerows on the Sports Field – so make sure to check back on December 1st!  
 


